
 

 

Dear United College Classmates, 

It won’t be long now! Hard as it is to believe, sixty years have passed 

since our graduation from United College. And that calls for a 

celebration!  

We will mark this important occasion during Homecoming Weekend at 

The University of Winnipeg, September 13th through 16th.  We will start 

things off with a wine & cheese reception on the evening of the 13th, 

and wrap up with the Multifaith Service of Worship in the old chapel in 

Bryce Hall on Sunday the 16th. The attached (enclosed) registration 

form spells out the details. 

It will be a delight to reignite meaningful relationships from our college 

years! 

Please return your completed registration form as soon as possible to 

Steven Pataki, Alumni Development Coordinator at the University of 

Winnipeg. All of us on the planning committee are eagerly anticipating 

seeing each of you!  

Enjoy the summer! See you in September! 

 Joe Martin, Senior Stick (Jmartin@Rotman.Utoronto.Ca) 

Carol (Bennett) Davis, Lady Stick (jandcdavis2@gmail.com) 

Carol Runions, 4th year Vice-President (crunions@mymts.net 

 Cam Mackie, Jr., Sr. UMSU Rep (cmackie71@gmail.com)  
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